

Class Agents Letter

Alumni and Parent Relations 301 W. Wabash Ave. Crawfordsville, IN 47933 Web site: www.wabash.edu Email us: alumni@wabash.edu

Phone: (765) 361-6369

Class of 1959

Class Agents

Bob Wedgeworth rwedge@illinois.edu Craig Green cgreenteam@att.net Roger Billings billingsr@nku.edu

February 2019

Dear 59ers:

Thank you for your responses to our question about a possible 60th reunion. The response was overwhelmingly positive.

Most of the reunion classes will have their events on Saturday evening June 1. Therefore, we recommend that our reunion should be a luncheon earlier that day. If you agree, Craig will survey possible locations.

Although you are encouraged to attend other events on Big Bash weekend (May 31-June 2), many of you may come just for the luncheon on Saturday. That way you can be home before dark!

We will plan a special program for the luncheon with time to share news of family, friends, and retirement activities.

As soon as we have a venue we will announce it and other plans. All the best for the New Year,

Roger, Craig and RW

P.S. Note the enthusiasm of John Horner at a Wabash Basketball game! That is the spirit we want at our reunion!

